
To contact this constituent by email, please reply to this message. 
 
Jun 21, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am embarrassed that both Washington and California are members of the Interstate Compact and 
Oregon is not.  It is ridiculous that no 
presidential candidates ever bother to come to Oregon.   Put us back on 
the map.  Pass HB2927 cleanly in the Senate.  DO NOT refer it to the voters. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Boyd Osgood 
2309 SW 1st Ave Apt 141 
Portland, OR 97201-5039 
(503) 312-2353 
 

 


